
REVISED Notice of Public Hearing  
Update to the Recommended Greenhouse Gas Thresholds of 
Significance  
 

March 19, 2020 
 
To:  Interested Parties 
 
The Board of Directors of the Sacramento Metropolitan Air Quality Management District (Sac Metro Air 
District) will hold a public hearing on an Update to the Recommended Greenhouse Gas Thresholds of 
Significance during its April 23, 2020, regularly scheduled meeting, which starts at 9 a.m.   
 
In order to assist Lead Agencies in complying with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), the 
Sac Metro Air District Board will consider adopting updated recommended thresholds of significance for 
greenhouse gas analysis and determination of project impacts.   
 
Documentation on the updated thresholds may be downloaded from the SMAQMD’s website: 
http://www.airquality.org/Businesses/CEQA-Land-Use-Planning/CEQA-Guidance-Tools.   
 
Please direct your comments on the updated greenhouse gas thresholds to:  
 
SMAQMD 
Attention: Karen Huss 
777 12th Street, 3rd Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Khuss@airquality.org or (916) 874-4881 
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